
 

 

18 October 2022 

Dear Mambourin Community Member 

Re: COVID-19 update 

The Victorian Government eased most COVID-19 isolation requirements on Wednesday 
12 October.  

However, some restrictions remain in place for disability service providers and health 
settings. Mambourin will continue to follow Western Public Health Unit (WPHU) 
recommendations to ensure that our hubs remain a safe environment for our staff and 
community members. 

Below is a brief overview of what the changes will mean for your services at Mambourin. 

If you test positive for COVID-19 or have symptoms 

Anyone who has COVID-19 or symptoms of COVID-19 should continue to notify 
Mambourin and not attend services for seven days. However, we will no longer report 
occurrences of positive cases to the wider Mambourin community. 

Face masks 

Masks are still recommended for all customer-facing staff and volunteers.  Customers who 
are comfortable and able to wear masks are encouraged to continue to do so, especially in 
high-risk settings such as on public transport or crowded venues. 

Infection control 

We will continue to use strict infection control procedures and COVID-19 prevention 
measures. To keep our hubs as safe as possible, we ask that you do not attend if you have 
any symptoms of COVID-19 or cold and flu.  

More information 

For more information on what you should do if you are a Household contact or Social and 
Workplace contact visit: www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/checklist-contacts. 

For a step-by-step guide on what to do if you test positive, visit: 
www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/checklist-cases. 
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If you have any questions or concerns about this, please don’t hesitate to speak to your 
local hub manager or you can contact me directly on 0409 136 157 or at 
CEO@mambourin.org. 

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to keep everyone at Mambourin safe – we really 
appreciate your care for our community.    

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Rohan Braddy 
Chief Executive Officer 
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